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CARERS ENJOY MUSICAL MEMORIES  
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Chippenham-based Charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care for a break, 

continued its programme of activities on 25 October 2019 with a Fis & Chip Luncheon and 

entertainment.   

27 Members were treated to a wonderful hour of rambling merriment from returning entertainer 

Stewart Sheppard.  In addition to playing us some musical memories Stewart told us of his ‘illness’ of 

collecting memorabilia from people throwing it into rubbish tips. 

Among the items he displayed were a petrol Jerry Can ( worth £80 today); a Minton washing bowl 

(3200 today) ;  and an original poster from Worthy farm rock and Folk party in a field, which became 

was is now known as Glastonbury Festival . To think that people were throwing this away !! 

His banter involved interacting with our members, to the amusement of all, a true ‘Fun for All’ event.   

Our Programme for 2019 continues on November 22 when we have a Fish & Chip luncheon in the 

Rotary Hall plus a return visit by Paul Evans with his views on Christmas.  

We welcome enquiries from anyone who is a Carer 24/7 and are in need of a break.  You would be 

made very welcome to join in with our monthly events which are put on at minimal cost in the Rotary 

Hall, Station Hill, Chippenham.  Please contact 01249 654390 for further information or visit our 

Website fun4all.org.uk 
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PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


